Helen Farman-McKenna

From:

Sent: 17 July 2020 09:05

To: Licensing

Subject: Shobnall sports & social club -

Dear Sir/Madam,

' am writing to you as | wish to object to the licence application by Shobnall Sports and social club,
shobnall road, Burton on Trent, DE14 2BB

My reasons for this are because my house backs onto the social club along with my neighbours and the

surrounding houses, during the spring and summer months the noise is already very loud, this is an old

building so there is no sound proof from the building or no sound devices.

I have young children age 4 and 6, and night times are already an issue when they play their music and

people drinking shouting until late at night, their application to extend their hours | find will be very

difficult. Because the noise is so loud we have to keep our windows and air vents closed, which is very

difficult in warmer weather, if affects my children’s sleeping patterns, especially when they are at school,

it’s not healthy to be in a room with no ventilation. | cannot even imagine how difficult and unpleasant this

would be with live outdoor music.

Also in the day times, they play their music which is loud with people shouting so it is very difficult to enjoy

a summers day in the garden, again live outdoor music would have a massive negative impact on the

surrounding area.

Not only the noise which is an issue it also increases the probability of anti social behaviour for the
urrounding area if people are drinking until a later time, as later opening times usually leads to people

consuming more alcohol.

The opening hours of the social club at present are more than adequate and should not be increased

neither should live outdoor music be allowed.

Please can you take the surrounding neighbourhood into consideration, and | kindly request this

application is declined.

Yours sincerely





